
     
    

 

SHERMAN BOARD OF EDUCATION 
SPECIAL MEETING – BUDGET WORKSHOP 

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 22, 2017 
THE SHERMAN SCHOOL  

 

Vision Statement 
 

We enable all Sherman Students to become the best possible version of themselves.   
We provide an environment where our children develop into empathetic, self-directed,  

critical thinkers who don't give up when faced with challenges. 

 

  BUDGET WORKSHOP 
 
A Budget Workshop of the Sherman Board of Education was called to order by Mrs. Diotte on February 
22, 2017 at 7:09 PM at the Sherman School. 
 

1. PRESENT:  
Board of Education: Dr. Alexander, Mrs. Diotte, Mr. Hanley, Mr. Hackett, Mrs. Lenihan and 

Mrs. Seeger  
Administration: Mrs. Fichtel, Dr. Melendez and Mr. Schoefer  
Staff: Mrs. Lawler, Mr. Luchsinger and Mr. Spaziani 
 

2. DISCUSSED: 
The Board, Administration, and staff discussed the following budget areas:  Facilities & 
Maintenance, Technology, and Fiscal Services. 
 

3. ADJOURNED  
 Mrs. Diotte moved and Mrs. Lenihan seconded to adjourn the meeting at 10:00 PM. 
 

 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Kasey Diotte 
Vice Chairman 
Sherman Board of Education  


